
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: City Council
Subject: Website Contact Form
Date: Saturday, February 09, 2013 11:15:31 PM

Submission information
-----------------------------------------
Submitter DB ID : 2977
Submitter's language : Default language
IP address : 76.121.158.36
Time to take the survey : 7 min. , 25 sec.
Submission recorded on : 2/9/2013 11:15:12 PM

Survey answers
-----------------------------------------
 Your Neighborhood
 Ballinger            []
 Briarcrest           []
 Echo Lake            []
 Highlands            []
 Highland Terrace     []
 Hillwood             []
 Innis Arden          [x]
 Meridian Park        []
 North City           []
 Parkwood             []
 Richmond Beach       []
 Richmond Highlands   []
 Ridgecrest           []
 Westminster Triangle []
 Don't Know           []
 Not applicable       []

 How Should We Contact You? (Please provide the necessary contact information below.)
 Email              [x]
 Phone              []
 Mail               []
 No Response Needed []

Name:
  Michael Friedline

Address:
  17707 14th Ave. NW

Phone:
  206-661-8699

mailto:webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:Council@shorelinewa.gov


Email:
  mfriedline@non-profitadvantage.com

Comments:
  I am very concerned that the Shoreline Council is NOT considering the will of its westside residents
with regard to Point Wells development.  It is obvious that restraint from increasing traffic flow of
Richmond Beach road will choke down the limits of development.  Three thousand units is still way too
many to preserve quality of life for Richmond Beach and Innis Arden. It looks as though the seduction
of increased tax revenue is clouding your judgment.  Snohomish county has acted irresponsibly.  Please
don't do the same.  Join with Save Richmond Beach and the Town of Woodway to limit development to
something truly reasonable.   Michael Friedline


